## THE DULCIANA

# Newsletter of the Chemung Valley Chapter of the American Guild of Organists

# **April 2025**

## **Newsletter Editor's Message:**

Happy Easter Everyone

Our next Event will be our Annual Member's Recital and Hymn Sing. It will be held Saturday, April 26, 2025 @ 4 p.m. @ The First Presbyterian Church, 1054 W. Clinton Street, Elmira, NY. Performing in the Recital will be Dan LaBar, Reggie Piatt, Paula Bacorn, Julia Peckham and Carrie Hooper. To arrange a Practice Time, please call the Church Office at 607-734-1614. We will be going out to Beijing Garden Restaurant, 145 W. Gray Street, Elmira, NY following the Recital. Please contact me if you would like a Reservation at elizabethbrig@aol.com or 607-377-5363.

We will be having our Annual Chapter Picnic in August at Dan's. Date and Time to be determined. Watch your emails.

Easter Blessings, Beth Briggs

#### **Music Lessons:**

Piano lessons-In person only at Park Church in Elmira Voice lessons ""

#### Learn a Foreign Language.

Private language lessons-Remote or in person at Park Church in Elmira

German Swedish Italian Albanian Spanish Romanian

Translation and Interpretation Services Available for above languages.

Please contact Carrie Hooper, Instructor

PH: 607-732-6788, E-mail: hoot751@stny.rr.com

#### **Chapter Events:**

4/26/2025 : Annual Chemung Valley AGO Member's

Recital and Hymn Sing-First Presbyterian Church, 1054 W. Clinton ST, Elmira 4 p.m.

Admission is free. A Free Will Offering will be taken. Dinner at Beijing Garden 145 W. Gray Street Elmira, NY will follow the Recital at 6:30 pm.